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January 11, 2016 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend Nathan C. Unsworth as a nominee for the 2016 Forty Under 40 
award. 
 
As a City Council member in the City of Newton, I have had the opportunity to observe Nathan 
and to get to know him as a professional, community member and developing leader. 
 
I am very impressed and respect Nathan in his professional role as Administrative 
Superintendent leading the efforts of Parks and Grounds in the Newton Public Works 
Department. His leadership, enthusiasm, professionalism and presentation on behalf of his 
department are demonstrations of quality work, demonstration of caring for the Community and 
strength of his interpersonal skills.  
 
Nathan strives to develop his professional skills by taking initiative to become a Certified Public 
Manager, pursuing his Masters in Administration to be completed in 2017. His ability to focus on 
future professional development while maintaining his full-time position and balancing his life 
with community involvement is a continuing example of his dedication to individual well-rounded 
development. 
 
Noted in his resume are several awards for service and project outcomes - all outstanding. Also 
noted in his resume are Nathan’s continued active involvement in Civic Leadership - all 
outstanding and diverse. 
 
Nathan’s professional work, recognition for his achievements, membership and leadership 
involvement all are the ingredients of a developing and future leader and deserving of this 
recognition. 
 
It is without hesitation or reservation that I totally support this nomination. 
 

 
 
Linda M. Chape’ 
Newton City Council 
Chape’Consults LLC 
 


